Professional Staff Council Meeting
Thursday Match 29, 2018, 2:30 p.m.
FA 229/Enid Conference Room

Members Present: Chris Lauderdale, Kaylyn Hansen, Jean Wahlgren, Alica Hall, Tim Lauderdale

1. C.Lauderdale began the meeting by welcoming Dr. David Pecha to discuss the resolution that
pertained to the opposition to concealed and open carry of firearms on college campuses.

2. Dr. Pecha also discussed that this resolution was originally put into place by the university back in
February of 2015. He stated that with everything going on with school and public shootings in the
news lately that it would be a good idea to revisit this resolution.

3. There was an open discussion regarding the options that the council had in approving or denying this
resolution. Everyone did come to the conclusion that it was best to keep this resolution as it was
originally intended.

4. With no additional items brought forward, the PSC committee adjourned at 3:05 p.m.



